NOTICE OF
CHEMUNG COUNTY PLANNING BOARD
REFERRAL RECOMMENDATION

Referral #: 25-01-TS1

On January 23, 2025, the Chemung County Planning Board reviewed the
following proposal from the Town of Southport for a 6-month meratorium on
Commercial Energy Solar Systems, and Commercial Energy Storage Systems.

The CCPB gave the following recommendation on the proposal;
o Approval
o  Approval, only with modification as described below:
o Disapproval

& No significant County-wide impact, local determination

Reasoning and additional comments:

The Planning Board recommends local determination, with the following
comments:
o The town should work towards creating a permanent solar law.
o SEQR needs to be completed.

Kevin J. Meindl,
Chemung County Planning Commissioner

Upon receiving this recommendation, the referring body is given 30 days o
return a Nofice of Firnal Action to the Chemung County Planning Department.




